
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG 
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Hanison Construction Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
announces that the principal place of business of the Company in Hong Kong will be changed to 
22/F., Kings Wing Plaza 1, No. 3 On Kwan Street, Shek Mun, Shatin, New Territories, Hong 
Kong with effect from 11 December 2017. 

 
  By order of the Board 
  HANISON CONSTRUCTION HOLDINGS LIMITED 

Wong Sue Toa, Stewart 
Managing Director 

   
 
Hong Kong, 8 December 2017 
 
 
As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises: 
 
Non-executive Chairman         Non-executive Director 
Mr. Cha Mou Sing, Payson         Mr. Cha Mou Daid, Johnson  
 
Executive Directors          Independent Non-executive Directors 
Mr. Wong Sue Toa, Stewart (Managing Director)      Mr. Chan Pak Joe 
Mr. Tai Sai Ho (General Manager)       Dr. Lau Tze Yiu, Peter 
Mr. Lo Kai Cheong          Dr. Sun Tai Lun   

 
 

H ong Kong Exchange s and Clearing L im ited and The Stock Exchange  of  H ong Kong L imited 
tak e no responsibili ty for the contents of this announc em ent, ma ke no representation as to its  
acc urac y or comple ten ess and ex pressly di sc laim  any liabili ty whatsoever for any  loss 
howsoeve r arising from  or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the conte nts  of  this  
announce ment . 


